
Council Notes 
For 

May 19, 2010 
 
The Hall upgrade has been completed and will resume hosting its normal activities. 
Council would like to thank everyone for their patience. We would also like to extend a 
huge thank you to Ozzie Knezacek, Brian Marciszyn, Shawn Wheten, Patrick Stroeder,  
David Libke and Jason Harcourt for making themselves available to fix the hall on very 
short notice. 
 
Council will be using the Sage Hill Community futures Grant to purchase an amphibious 
vehicle to keep the weeds away from the shoreline and for general shoreline clean-up. 
We are please to have the RCMP radar sign for a one week period. This sign shows 
drivers the speed at which they are traveling which then can be compared to the legal 
speed limit. This is another step in our ongoing efforts to have traffic obey the speed limit 
in the Village and on the highway. 
 
We have been granted two summer student positions from Service Canada. Please look 
for the ad in The Watrous Manitou. 
 
Council is in the process of meeting with the local business community and the general 
public to establish a theme for the Village and we will also be holding a public meeting 
this summer. Times and dates will be forthcoming.  
 
 

 


